
 

 

What to do if I miss a 6-month follow-up? 

Clinicians have a three-month window to complete the 6-month follow-up (6MFU) GPRA interview. 

The window opens up one month before the 6-month anniversary date and closes two months after 

the 6-month anniversary date.  

However, occasionally a clinician may miss the 6MFU window. In that case, conduct an 

administrative discharge for the 6MFU GPRA by selecting the options below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then select the follow-up status of the client from the options below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact GPRA@wayne.edu if you are unclear if you have missed the 6MFU window for your client. 
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